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Dear parent/carer

Reception Baseline Assessment (RBA)

As your child has joined Reception this academic year, they will be taking part in the

Reception Baseiine Assessment (RBA) over the next four weeks. This is a national

assessment that will be administered to pupils in Reception classes in all schools in

England. The assessment will provide a snapshot of where pupils are when they arrive at

school, establishing a new starting point to measure the progress they have made by the

end of Year 6.

The RBA is a short, practical assessment focusing on pupils’ early literacy,

communication, language and mathematics skills and uses resources and materials that

are typically found in a Reception classroom. The assessment will be carried out one-t0-

one at school and does not require any preparation at home.

As a school our aim is to ensure that undertaking this baseline is as enjoyable and

relaxed for your child as possible. There is no pass mark or score and your child should

not realise they’re doing an assessment.

An information leaflet about the RBA can be found at

https://assets.publishing.service.qov.uk/qovernment/uDloads/svs/upleads/attachment d

ata/file/1074327/2022 Information for parents reception baseline assessmentbdf

If you have any questions about the RBA, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Your sincerely,

Kim
Ruth Holmes

Reception Leader

Headteacher: Claire Bennett B Ed (Hons) Chair of Governors: Gordon Channon

Associate Headteachers: Karen Williams BSc (Hons) and Louise Jones B Ed (Hons)

Woodside Academy Trust trading as Woodside Primary School is a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England and Wales No. 8239i i 3


